
Regarding your article of February 28, 2008 in The Villager, will something finally 
be done about the airplane noise?  I'm sure you have gotten thousands of complaints.
 Many of us have simply given up on that route.  The pilots continue to come in low 
and loud with complete lack of consideration for safety or noise to our 
neighborhood.  It isn't a matter of if, but when, one of them comes down on top of 
us.  Up to now, what is their penalty, if any, other than knowing people have 
complained?  They seem to be thumbing their noses at us, and continue to do whatever
they want.

We are all pretty aware they should be following a flight path, and it is not on top
of our roofs.  At 3:07 PM today, I was pulling onto our cul-de-sac, and a large jet 
was flying so low it looked like it was going to clip the tops of trees of the 
houses across the street. That was not unusual.  I could describe some of the 
planes, including colors. Do they care?  We think not, or it would have stopped long
ago.  You often cannot tell if they are taking off or landing, they are so close to 
the rooftop.
 
A suggestion - since the Arapahoe County Commissioners are so free wheeling with 
giving building permits to expensive housing adjacent to the airport, and people are
dumb enough to buy the houses, why not just fly over them?  We have lived here since
1979 in what used to be a quiet neighborhood.  We can't sit outside in the summer 
and have a conversation.  Our pictures constantly hang crooked on the walls due to 
the vibration of the large engines.  It's ridiculous.
  
Please try to do something constructive about the problem once and for.  The 
Complaint Line is useless. 

Sincerely, 

Darlis Lamb
5515 So. Kenton Way 
Englewood, Colorado 80111  
303/779-4527 
303/517-6659 cell 
darlislamb@usa.net 


